ASHTON RANCH WEEKLY DISPATCH

WEEKLY DISPATCH

www.dysart.org/ashtonranch



WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE RANCH

Greetings Mustang Families and happy Friday,

Next week is conference week. Teachers have been reaching out to schedule conferences with parents. We also have the option for student-led conferences on Thursday afternoon/evening where your student can show you their accomplishments. Thursday is reserved for student-led conferences so if you are wanting a private meeting with your student's teacher please reach out to schedule directly with them.

Please note the following calendar updates for the next couple weeks. Next week we will have early release (1pm) on both Thursday and Friday. The following week (Oct 14-18) campuses will be closed for Fall Break.

Thank you for your trust in us as we work daily to serve our students.

Now more than ever, take time to be kind and as always - PROUD to be a Mustang! - Ms. Parachini, prinicpal

MISSION: ASHTON RANCH MIDDLE SCHOOL CULTIVATES A CULTURE OF STUDENT SUCCESS.

VISION: ASHTON RANCH MUSTANGS WORK
TOGETHER TO DEVELOP A SAFE, CARING
ENVIRONMENT TO MEET HIGH EXPECTATIONS FOR
ALL.

PROUD VALUES: POSTIVITY-RESPECT-OWNERSHIP-UNITY-DETERMINIATION

ARTS, ATHLETIC, ACTIVITIES & ACADEMICS

Athletics

Cross Country is starting up and meets are held Monday evenings. Ashton Ranch is is PROUD to be a host for cross country meets.

If you are interested in participatingin winter sports please register through Athletiks

Upcoming Events
Oct 10 & 11: Conferences/Early
Release 1 pm
Oct 14-18: Fall Break
Oct 8 - Baseball game

HANDBOOK FOCUS OF THE WEEK: FAILURE TO FOLLOW SCHOOL RULES

Dysart Handbook states: School policies, rules, and procedures as outlined by the school and the district are to be followed and complied to by all students.

Failing to follow school rules includes failing to follow our Mustang PROUD values. PROUD stands for Positivity, Respect, Ownership, Unity and Determination. Our values are posted in every classroom and around campus. Thank you for your support as we create a Mustang PROUD campus for your children.

Please reveiw the handbook regading student behavior expectations and their definitions. You can find the Student and Parent Handbook online.

ACADEMICS

Reminder of 8th grade expectations for promotion events: Students must have passing grades in all classes and be in good standing in order to participate. Please see the attached info.

8th grade letter to parents
8th grade presentation

More From Officer Moore

Happy Friday Mustang families, we had another amazing week here at the Ranch! I wanted to ask for your partnership with a few things that have come to our attention over the past two weeks in reference to safety and community concerns.

Moving forward, please do not drop off, pick up, or park to wait for your student in the bike lane at the park on Parkview and Acoma. If you are parking or stopping in that location you are illegally parked and are a traffic hazard. If you park on a neighborhood side street, on the west side of Parkview with no bike lane, you are then legally parked and can wait for your student to cross the crosswalk safely. Due to recents incidents and community concerns, myself and our Motor Units will be monitoring the area for traffic issues which could result in a traffic violation with citation. Starting next week, please make arrangements to park, pick up, or drop off in our designated locations or where you are legally able to do so on a neighborhood side street with no bike lane.

In addition to parking, please make sure if your student rides a bike or scooter to school they are walking them across the crosswalks and in front of the school. We have had multiple students fall off bikes in the roadway while riding across crosswalks and nearly hit other students or staff walking to the front office. Failure to walk your bike or scooter across the crosswalk, or in front of the school after being asked to do so by staff may result in student discipline.

I want to thank everyone for all your help and support keeping our students and campus safe. It was a great week of growth here at The Ranch!

Thanks again,
Officer Moore #2255
SRO Ashton Ranch Middle School

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA











